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Comments: My family owns private property off of Tinton Road nearby to several drill sights. We are very

opposed to this project and feel a full Environmental Impact Statement should be done before proceeding. We

have 2 wells on our property that we use for drinking water and several natural springs that are used by cattle

and wildlife. We believe there would be a significant environmental impact to the area not only by the actual

drilling but also by the increased traffic and disruption to the natural environment. This damage is not easily

reversed or mitigated. 


